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Dear  potential candidate,  

 
Thank you for expressing an interest in the position of class teacher at Central Primary 
School.  Since joining Central in 2021, I have always been very impressed with the caring, 
collaborative approach that is taken here.  We are a school that believes every child in our 
care should be known, valued, understood, supported and challenged.  With this in mind, 
authentic relationships, inclusion and an aspirational approach is at the heart of what we do. 
The school’s principles of kindness, persistence, curiosity, forgiveness and hope are the 
basis for the curriculum.  The curriculum is clearly sequenced and represents our diverse 
community. 
 
Your professional development is as important as your wellbeing.  The potential you have 
and your desire to develop, to be challenged, to work collaboratively and to continually 
explore your own practice, are very important to us. As a member of our team, we would 
work with you to enhance your teaching as well as the children’s learning. Our view is that 
everyone can always improve, and while we celebrate individuals’ strengths we are always 
seeking to learn and develop our practice so that everyone can be even better. Teachers 
receive additional Planning, Preparation and Assessment (PPA) time to complete their work.   
 
 
I would strongly encourage you to visit or phone the school and speak or meet myself or one 
of the Assistant Heads, to find out more about the role.   
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
Sabrina Wright 
Headteacher  

 
  


